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Genie Safety Notice - Level Sensors recall 
 
Genie has become aware that customers, who purchased replacement level sensors for the GS, GR, GRC 
and QS models, may have received the incorrect level sensor from their European service parts distribution 
centre.  
 
Using the incorrect level sensor, may cause the tilt alarm to sound at a greater slope rating than what 
the machine is rated for, resulting in loss of machine stability. Machines affected by this safety 
notice must be removed from service until the following actions are completed: 
 
1. Locate all machines where the level sensors purchased were installed. 
2. Inspect the level sensor. The correct level sensor must have a red band around the 

top.  If the level sensor has a red band, continue on to step 6. If the level sensor is 
other than what is described above, the machine must remain out of service.  

3. Order Genie P/N 105142. 
4. Replace and test the new level sensor (P/N 823515). 

 

                  
 

5. Return the machine to service. 
6. Fill out the completion form and return to Genie. This will verify that you have completed this safety notice. 

 
Please contact your nearest Terex AWP dealer for assistance in completing this safety notice.    

For more information on this Safety Notice please visit 
http://www.genielift.co.uk/en/sales-and-support/bulletin- campaigns/index.htm 

          

Models Affected 

GS-1530 
GS-1532 
GS-1930 
GS-1932 
GS-2032 
GS-2632 
GS-3232 
GS-2046 
GS-3646 
GS-3246 
GS-4047 
GR 
GRC  
QS 


